Government of Odisha
Housing & Urban Development Department

LR XN

No.__ 23 7+F7 JHUD., Bhubaneswar, dated_/9+ /2.* 20019

HUD-DIR-SCH-0005/2019

From
Shri Durga Prasad Mohapatra
Joint Secretary to Government

To
The Deputy Secretary-cum-Additional Director
State Urban Development Agency (SUDA), Bhubaneswar

Sub: Digital Door and Street Numbering (DDN):- Receipt of bids at SUDA

Sir,

With reference to the subject cited above, | am directed to inform you that the
detailed Request for Proposal (RFP) for Digital Door and Street Numbering (DDN) was
floated on 27" Nov 2019 through Department website (http://www.urbanodisha.gov.in/)
inviting bids from intending bidders fulfilling the terms of eligibility. The pre-bid meeting
was also held on 5™ Dec 2019 and the clarification to the pre-bid queries from different
bidders under RFP along-with the Addendum has been uploaded to the department
website on 18" Dec 2019,

As per the Addendum, the proposals by the intending bidders are to be
delivered to the address mentioned below by 7" Jan 2020 i.e. the last date for
submission instead of “Project Director (Technical Cell), Orissa Water Supply &
Sewerage Board, 2nd Floor, Unnati Bhawan, Satya Nagar, Bhubaneswar -751014
(Odisha)” as indicated earlier.

Additional Director

State Urban Development Agency (SUDA)

H & UD Department, Govt. of Odisha

Adjacent to Bhubaneswar Municipal Corporation Office

Vivekanand Marg, Bhubaneswar, PIN: 751014

You are therefore, requested to ensure receipt of the bids under intimation to

Department.
Yourg faithfully

\'(\ML'%

Joint Secretary to Government

Memo No. 232 7 §b /HUD, dated _ /9: /2.2°79 _

Copy forwarded to the Team Leader, TASU for information and necessary

action. %ﬂ)u‘

Joint Secretary to Government
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